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IIBA Announces Leadership Change 

WHITBY, ON--(Marketwired - December 08, 2016) - The Board of Directors of International Institute 
of Business Analysis™ (IIBA®), the leading association for business analysis professionals, 
announced today a change in leadership. Effective December 5th the Interim President and Chief 
Executive Officer of IIBA is Ken Fulmer, previous Chairman of the Board. 

"I look forward to working with our membership and community partners to leverage new 
opportunities to increase membership value and growth for the business analysis profession," says 
Fulmer. 

Fulmer was formerly CIO at Delek US and the Chief Technology Officer at Sunoco, Inc. He has been 
active in the IIBA community since 2007, and has held several positions including; Chapter 
President for the Philadelphia Chapter; member of the International Board of Directors since 2011; 
and in 2016 was appointed Board Chair. 

The Board of Directors of IIBA strongly believes in the core purpose of the association: "To unite a 
community of professionals to create better business outcomes" and is committed to accelerating 
the implementation of the association's strategic plan. The board is confident that Ken Fulmer will 
focus attention on providing value to existing Members, Chapters, volunteers, and all stakeholders, 
as well as widening the sphere of IIBA to a broader audience. Fulmer plans to engage the 
community collaboratively to move strategic initiatives forward and support the personal and 
professional growth of our members.  

The Board thanks former President and CEO Stephen Ashworth for his service and contributions 
over the past 3 years. 

About International Institute of Business Analysis (IIBA) 
International Institute of Business Analysis™ (IIBA®) is a professional association dedicated to 
helping the business analysis community create better business outcomes. Through a global 
network, IIBA connects more than 29,000 Members and more than 300 Corporate Members and 120 
Chapters. As the voice of the business analysis community, IIBA supports the recognition of the 
profession and discipline and works to maintain the global standard for the practice and certification. 
www.iiba.org 
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